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TIF TRAVEL GRANT REPORT – ISPRS GEOSPATIAL WEEK 2019 

Last month, I have awarded by the ISPRS Foundation (TIF) a travel grants to join the 

Geospatial Week (GSW) 2019, it was held from 10th to 14th of June at the University of Twente, 

Enschede, Netherlands and it hosted 13 workshops. It was great opportunity for me to attend 

GSW2019. It’s an important activity in the area of Photogrammetry and Remote Sensing.  

At the conference I held in oral presentation which titled “Soil 

moisture analysis using multispectral data in north central part of 

Mongolia” in the workshop of International Symposium on 

Spatial Data Quality, GSW2019. This opportunity allowed to 

share our research to this research community and get knowledge 

of different techniques and applications.   

During conference, I had the great opportunity to knew 

researchers and connected with colleagues from other 

universities, who are working on my field of research. Also, I met 

esteemed professors of the ITC and University of Vienna who supported me on my research 

work. In addition, we met the students from the Design Lab of the University of Twente, and 

interacted between young researchers in from many countries (Netherland, Korea, China, 

Germany etc.,).  

I would like to deeply thank people in ISPRS Foundation for Travel 

Grant, especially Professor John Trinder, representative of the TIF, 

who gave us the financial assistance and certificate in ceremony 

during the conference. This support made my first participation of 

ISPRS conference. I’m very happy to attended this conference. I hope 

in the future to attend this kind of conferences to see you all my friends 

and colleagues of GSW2019.  

 

Your sincerely,  

 

Enkhjargal Natsagdorj 
PhD student  
Cartography & GIS 
Department of Geography 
Ghent University  

http://www.geografie.ugent.be/research-units/cartogis

